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Subject: Objection to site C12 in the draft local plan
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I moved to Rough Common Road  years ago because of the village life and feel of a community. 
This proposal would mean widening Rough Common Road, removing the grass-verges and taking away the look and 
feel of the village. 
Trying to cross Rough common road during school hours 8-9am and  4-6pm is virtually impossible due to the amount 
of cars going to the University or Kent Colkege, and others using at a short cut. 
There was a recently proposal for Canterbury  to have 4 zones, because it could not cope with the amount of traffic 
using the city and surrounding area. 
This will only make congestion around the city so much worse than it already is. It barely copes now. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




